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April 2, 1969 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Thank you for your lengthy and enthusiastic letter of 
March 23rd. 

I enclose a reprint describing some of the material 
about which you commented. 

Like yourself, I am so busy with-Many projects that it 
seems to take forever to get anything wound up and in print. 
I will certainly send you on further reprints as they come 
to completion. 

I would certainly be interested in any of your publica-
tions on the subject. 

Sincerely, 

John K. Lattimer, M. D., Sc.D. 
Professor of Urology 
Chairman, Department of Urology 
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